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 Elizabeth Davies COMMEM

AIL

2017/0467/P 05/03/2017  15:43:32 I am the owner of the adjoining property at number 29 Gladys Road NW6 2PU.

 

Due to the extent of the proposed work I am concerned about noise, dust, vibration and disruption over 

a considerable period [estimate is one year].

I am particularly concerned about the proposed removal of spine walls at the basement level and the 

resulting extra load added to the party wall, particularly when the extra level of a loft conversion and 

roof terrace is included.

 

There has been a complete absence of detail in the plans about the nature of the Special Foundations 

and how this will be achieved.

I am also concerned about potential differential movement in my own property in relation to the 

extensive underpinning of the party wall, given that, in the case of my property, it will be just be on one 

side.

The current design also shows a large picture window at the rear on the floor above garden level and a 

glass-walled balcony on the roof, both of which will cause my garden to be overlooked.
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